NOTICE: Ward 1 Community Meeting

&
East Gloucester Elementary School Building Project Update

Date: Monday, June 17, 2019
Time: 6 pm—8 pm
Location: Gloucester City Hall, Kyrouz Auditorium

Ward 1 City Councilor Scott Memhard is pleased to host a Ward 1 Community
Meeting and Update on the East Gloucester Elementary School Building Project

Agenda will include:
Presentation and Q&A with Members of the Gloucester School Committee,
the EGS School Building Committee,
and our EGS designer/project manager Dore & Whittier Architects.

In addition, time allowing, any other community concerns
or matters of Ward 1 interest may also be raised & discussed.

The EGS Building Committee will be meeting the week before at Blackburn Center
School offices on Thursday, June 13" at 5 pm. Members of the public are
welcome to attend. Current background on the project is available at the

EGS Building Committee‘s website:
https://eastgloucesterbuildingproject.weebly.com

If you wish to submit questions in advance, or have suggestions for the Agenda,
please contact me:

Scott Memhard, Ward 1 City Councilor
9 Graystone Road, Gloucester
Email: smemhard@gloucester-ma.gov or tel. 978-879-9394
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